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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Foxfire Utility ) 
Company for Authority to transfer Certain Water )  
and Sewer Assets Located in Stone County,   ) File No. WM-2022-0186 
Missouri to Ozark Clean Water Company, and in )      SM-2022-0187 
Connection Therewith, Certain Other Related ) 
Transactions.  ) 
 

STATUS REPORT 
 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, through 

counsel, and states as follows. 

 1. On March 15, 2022, Foxfire filed applications pursuant to Section 393.190, 

of the Revised Statutes of Missouri (“RSMo”), 20 CSR 4240-2.060, and 10.105 seeking 

Commission authority to sell its water and sewer assets to Ozark Clean Water Company.  

The applications were consolidated into one matter on March 16, 2022, which hereinafter 

is the “Application.”  Foxfire also requests to be relieved of its responsibilities as a water 

and sewer corporation, cancelation of its certificates of convenience and necessity 

granted in File No. WA-95-31, and cancelation of its tariff sheets.  

 2. On March 16, 2022, the Commission ordered the Staff to file a 

recommendation regarding the Application, or a status report indicating when it will file its 

recommendation by April 15, 2022.    

 3. Staff proposes to submit its recommendation by June 14, 2022. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ J. Scott Stacey  
J. Scott Stacey 
Senior Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 59027 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-522-6279  
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
scott.stacey@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

 I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been transmitted by electronic 

mail to counsel of record this 8th day of April, 2022. 

 

      /s/ J. Scott Stacey 

mailto:scott.stacey@psc.mo.gov

